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Letter to members of Wayne Drumlins 

 

We had a great time at Rapp’s. Thank you Carl and Annette for hosting us 

again. Usually the July business meeting is perfunctory except for 

George’s organization of the many requirements of our Marion Car Show. 

So I tried to rush through the agenda to wrap things up quickly. Well, that 

didn’t work because other things needed to be done. Actually I was glad to 

hear so many members who are really involved in the Club speak up. The 

informality of being outdoors seemed to help us all communicate. 

 

Sunday, August 21st is our big Annual Car Show in Marion. Remind all 

your non-member friends that this is one of the best late summer shows in 

western New York. On Saturday morning before the show we get together 

to prepare the show field and every year there are some minor changes to 

try to make it better. This show is a lot of work but it’s wonderful to see the 

great cars and hear from all the people who really enjoy our event. 

 

 Loren Gifford 
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  CLUB CALENDAR 

 
August 3, 2011  Pierce Arrow Museum       

 

August 17, 2011  Meeting at Phelps Community Center   7:30PM 

 

August 20, 2011  Car Show Set-up at Marion Town Park   8AM 

 

August 21, 2011  Car Show at Marion Town Park    8AM 

 
  underlined events count as a club function for the participation award 

  

 

Happy Birthday to: 
Sue VanCamp      8/6 

Bob Good      8/16 

 Marion O’Neil      8/16 

 Marty Reilly      8/25 

 Sally Morrow      8/29 

 Ed Morrow      8/31 
 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 
 

Bea & Jim Duffy      8/7 

 Willy & Phil Dean      8/22 

 

Please remember your non-

perishable food items for our 

local food cupboard.  They are 

grateful for whatever you can 

bring. 

Aug 10       DariAnn in Farmington at 332 & 96                                     

       (next to the former DiPacific’s) 

       

Aug 24       Dippers in Phelps 

 

Aug 31       Peppy’s (next to Emile’s in Geneva) 

What: Car Display and Resident Family Picnic    

Where: Ontario County Health Facility                  

3062 County Complex Drive, Canandaigua, NY                 

 (Health facility is located off of County Road #46 in Hopewell.                   

 Use the Canandaigua address if consulting Mapquest for directions.)                    

Car display will be in front, next to the big tents.  

Picnic lunch is provided to car owners.   

When: Friday, August 12, 2011    

What time: 10:30 AM - 2:30 PM    

Make your reservation by calling or emailing Tammy Voeltz, Activities Director -396-

4330    or   tammy.voeltz@co.ontario.ny.us   by Monday, August 8, 2011.    
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JULY 2011 MINUTES 
 

The July 20th, 2011 meeting held at Carl and 
Annette Rapp’s home was opened at 7:50 
pm by our President Loren Gifford and began 
with the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. 39 
members were present. 
SECRETARY REPORT- A motion was made 
by Pam Heald to accept the June minutes as 
published in the Headliner.  Seconded by Pat 
Race.  Motion Carried. 
TREASURER REPORT- Treasurer Rita Ca-
navan reported on the status of the accounts 
and that all bills are paid.  A motion to accept 
the treasurer’s report was made by Rusty 
Smith and seconded by Marion O’Neil. Mo-
tion carried. 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS-   Chairman Steve 
Heald reported that a new PA system was 
purchased for use at monthly meetings and 
other events. Steve also reported that Rita 
Canavan had provided a mid year review of 
the budget vs. actual expenses.  Everything 
is within budget. 
SHOW COMMITTEE- George O’Neil, Chair-
man reported that Car Show posters must be 
distributed.  There are still show flyers avail-
able for distribution. 
Members are asked to contribute door prizes 
for participants and items for the flea market.  
Coolers are also needed for ice and water.  
Dave Dorf will provide the tractor for lining 
the field and Bruce Knowlton will pick up the 
lime for the field.  A car show update will be 
given at our next monthly meeting 8-17-11. 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE- Janet 
Knowlton suggested that the new member-
ship signup be combined with the raffle ticket 
sales.  It was suggested that the registration 
packet include new membership information.  
George O’Neil suggested that the booth be 
under the pavilion and our banner could be 
used to draw attention to the booth.  Loren 
will make a sign for registration. 
CONCERNS FOR MEMBERS AND ANY 
CORRESPONDENCES RECEIVED-   
Isabel Potter is home and doing better. 
BUY SELL OR TRADE- None 

OLD BUSINESS-   Dave Dorf presented his 
findings on club badges for club member’s 
cars.  Two options were reported on, a vinyl 
magnetic badge and a mylar badge.  Two 
sizes were available, a 4x6 and a 3x5.  In 
each case a 250 minimum quantity must be 
ordered.  Prices are $1.50 and $1.25 each.  
Charlie Bauder suggested that larger badges 
could be purchased for parades.  No action 
was taken. 
A reminder that the next club function will be 
a visit to the Pierce Arrow Museum in Buffalo 
on Wednesday August 3rd, hosted by Rusty 
Smith.  Transportation will be provided by 
Koning Day Tours, 349 West Commercial St. 
Suite 1500, East Rochester NY 14445 (Ph. 
585-385-0670 or 1-800-374-2014). 
There are still openings for the day tour and 
you have to August 2nd to make reservations.  
Loren and Steve have raffle tickets from the 
AACA.  First prize is a 2000 Plymouth 
Prowler (or $20,000 in cash), second prize is 
a 2010 Harley Davidson and third prize is 
$3000.00 in cash. Tickets are $20.00 ea.  
Sunday 7-31-11 Sodus Point Light House 
concert starts at 2pm and you should arrive 
with your car at 1:30.  We will be going to 
Captain Jack’s for dinner. 
NEW BUSINESS- Rusty Smith suggested a 
trip in September or October to  Sanborn, NY 
to see a hot rod shop and flea market as well 
as other memorabilia. 
Rusty Smith is working on the Christmas 
Party. 
A big thank you to Carl and Annette Rapp’s 
for hosting the July meeting and ice cream 
social. 
REFRESHMENTS FOR NEXT MONTH- No 
volunteers. 
DOOR PRIZE WINNER- None 
50/50 WINNER- None 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:39 pm by a mo-
tion from George Grube and seconded by 
Steve Heald. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Leslie Askin Secretary 
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Preparing for the Ice Cream Social 


